
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2021

THE GABLES

CHINESE NEW 
YEAR AT THE 
GABLES
The children have recently enjoyed 
celebrating Chinese New Year! We loved 
trying spring rolls and we had some yummy 
Chicken Chow Mein for our dinner. We even 
tried to use chopsticks after reading our book 
‘Cleversticks’ and Catherine showed us how 
they were used! The children made Geisha 
fans, lanterns and explored a sensory spice 
station! We had lots of fun making our own 
Dragon together and then took part in some 
traditional Chinese Dragon Dancing (xin nian 
kuai le!) Happy New Year!

PARENT NOTICE
Tickets for the chance to win a luxury Mother’s Day afternoon tea 
hamper will go on sale on Friday 22nd February! The winner will 

be announce on Thursday 11th March!

Dates for the Diary:
RED NOSE DAY 19TH MARCH 2021: 

Dress in red and we will be having a red day tea party and colour hunt.

EASTER HAMPER RAFFLE 26TH MARCH 2021: 
Tickets will be sold £1 per strip, RSPCC donation.

NURSERY EASTER CLOSURE
Good Friday – 2nd April and 5th April is Easter Monday


